
Exchange of views with Komatsu 

(12 March 2025） 
2025/3/12 

On 12 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma exchanged views with Mr. Yusuke Shimazaki, 

Deputy Managing Director of Komatsu Africa Holdings (Pty) Ltd ., who was on a business 

trip to Namibia. Ambassador Asazuma gave a briefing on the political and economic 

situation in Namibia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Mr. Shimazaki (Komatsu) and Ambssador Asazuma 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(From Left) Mr. Shimazaki (Komatsu), Ambassador Asazuma and Mr. Yamada (Embassy) 


